
(o 
 
 
 
 

CHAMBERS OF 
REBECCA R. PALLMEYER 

UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT 
NORTHERN DISTRICT OF ILLINOIS 
219 SOUTH DEARBORN STREET 

CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60604 

 
 
 
 
 
 

312-435-5600 

 
 
 
 

 
 

June 29, 2022     
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Courthouse and JCK Occupants:  
  
 One individual who was last in the JCK Building, in room 3400, on June 27, 2022, has 
tested positive for COVID-19. Two other persons were in the Dirksen Courthouse yesterday, 
June  8, 2022, on the 17th and 2nd floors, but left the building after receiving positive test results.  
We understand all three were masked when in contact with other persons.  Individuals who had 
contact with this individual have been notified, as has GSA.  GSA will clean the relevant spaces.   
 
 After Thursday of this week, we will no longer have universal access to SHIELD testing in 
our lobby.  Please continue carefully monitoring yourself for symptoms.  Stay home if you are not 
well, and do exercise caution with respect to your health and that of others.  Best wishes.     
 
        Yours truly, 
 
 
 
      Rebecca R. Pallmeyer 
      Chief District Judge  
      Chair, Dirksen Courthouse Building Security  
         Committee  


